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09/01/2024  18:14:152023/5141/P SUPPRT Claire Wrathall We welcome and support this planning application. 

This looks to be a very sensitive proposal and would transform the house into one in which a family of four can 

comfortably live – and work from home.

From the plans it would not be visible from the street, so there would be no negative impact on the 

streetscape, which in any case incorporates a variety of architectural styles. 

These houses' existing butterfly roofs do not have original tiles (ours are concrete; next door's synthetic slate), 

so there is no architectural integrity in the roofs on this incomplete terrace. The drainage on roofs of this style 

is a challenging to maintain. With its low sloping ceiling, the existing split loft serves no practical purpose and 

is hard to insulate effectively.

I very much hope the project is greenlit so that we can do the same in order to provide accommodation for 

family members/young friends who work in London but have to commute from Hertfordshire because rents 

are prohibitively expensive for young people. (Both I and my husband work from home, so there is no spare 

room or second bathroom.)

Given the acute shortage of housing in London, surely it is incumbent on Camden to allow residents to add to 

its housing stock, especially in streets lacking in architectural cohesion like this one.
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